
Bunwell Primary School PTA AGM Minutes 22/01/2017 
 

 
Attendees: Paula Carter, Jo Binks, Hannah Browse, Sue Bunn, Karen Hoolahan, 
Anna Collett, Miss Husbands, Miss Johnson. 
 
Apologies:  Liz Kerridge, Luciana Davila-Smith, Eve Moore 
 
 
Chairpersons Report.  See attached 
 
Financial Report:  Balance of £3594.39.  
Successful events over the previous 12 months included Bingo Night with over  
£300.00 raised,  St Nicks Night £500.00 and Bunfest £1400.00. 
We would like to fund a full school Panto trip in 2018. 
Suggested that the bigger events are better value than lots of little events. 
It was agreed to try to keep a working balance of £1000-£1500. 
 
Election of Committee.  
 
Chair.  Paula Carter. Proposed by Sue Bunn.  Seconded by Hannah Browse. 
Please note that Paula is happy to carry on as Chair until September 2018. 
 
Treasurer.  Jo Binks.  Proposed by Hannah Browse.  Seconded by Paula Carter. 
 
Secretary.  Sue Bunn.  Proposed by Hannah Browse.  Seconded by Paula Carter. 
 
Committee Members.  Anna Collett, Liz Kerridge, Luciana Davila-Smith, Amanda  
Abbott, Wai Jarvis. 
 
Karen Hoolahan to step down from the committee but will still carry on doing the 
 Facebook page.  Paula thanked Karen for all her hard work during her time on the  
committee. 
 
AOB 
 
Miss Husbands thanked everyone for their efforts and stated that they would like us  
to carry on funding school trips and play equipment for the children.  We have asked  
if we can be told the total cost of a trip as we may be able to fund more of it if we are  
aware of the total cost and proposed parental contribution. 
Miss Husbands liked the Movie Night and says that the Cake Raffle is part of Friday 
routine. 
 
Trips for this year where funding will be required. 
Coach for Year 6 to go to Old Buckenham High School to see their School of Rock  
production.  Coach is being shared with Banham Primary (are they contributing  
towards the cost aswell?) 
Snettisham Farm  trip (Ladybirds) 
Time & Tide Museum (Hedgehogs) 
Seething observatory (Badgers and Foxes) 



Also £100 for play equipment requested for lunchtime use. 
 
School is also looking into Norfolk Music Hub. 
 
Proposed events for the year.: 
Dress down day last day of term 9th Feb for Mothers Day Gifts/£1 
Bingo Night.  March. 
Mothers Day Gift Wrap.  March. 
Film night.  May. 
Fathers Day Gift Wrap.  June. 
Childrens own Christmas Cards. June. 
Leavers Disco. July. 
Bunfest was discussed and agreed that it was run in 2017 mainly by the PTA.  We 

will only take part in its organisation this year if more volunteers in the 
village come forward – A separate committee will be set up. 

 
Next PTA meeting.  19th February 2018, 8.00pm at Paulas House. 
 
Next AGM. Week beginning 14th January 2019 


